TOWN OF GRANBY

MEMORANDUM DATE: February 12, 2025
TO: The Granby Board of Selectmen
FROM: Kimi Cheng, Director of Finance

REGARDING: Parks & Recreation Fund Appropriation for Holcomb Farm Signage

Background
As you may recall, at the June 17th Board of Selectmen meeting, the BOS approved to reallocate

$75,000 ARPA funds for project number 2024-016 Holcomb Farm repairs, signage, sidewalks, fencing,
tree removal, and AV North Barn. We had spent a total of $89,040.09 for the Holcomb Farm improvement
project. However, ARPA is no longer available for projects with no contract signed before obligation
deadline of December 31, 2024. Staff is requesting an additional appropriation of $2,297.27 from the
Parks and Recreation Fund to pay for the remaining balance for the Holcomb Farm replacement sign.

The Parks and Recreation Fund has sufficient funds to cover this appropriation, with a balance of
$560,297 as of June 30, 2024.

Pursuant to section 10-6(e) of the Granby Town Charter, | am forwarding the request to you for comment.
The Board of Finance will then hear this request for comment as well.

The following motion is needed from the Board of Selectmen:
Motion to approve a $2,297.27 appropriation from the Parks and Recreation Fund for the Holcomb Farm

replacement sign and forward this request to the Board of Finance to approve.




